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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From:  Barbara Tillett, LC representative 

Subject: Proposed revision to instruction 6.15.1.4, “Instrumental Music Intended 
for One Performer to a Part” 

 
LC thanks the CCC representative for preparing this revision and ALA for their 
additional suggestions.  We agree with ALA’s observations regarding “continuo” and 
support their proposals: 

1) to give the instruction at 6.15.1.3 to avoid having to classify “continuo” as either a 
single instrument or a group of instruments, and 

2) to NOT use “thorough bass” in 6.15.1.4, but instead prefer to still use “continuo” 
in RDA instructions. 


